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Appeal of James O. Nelson to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1205 REANEY AVENUE.

I did not understand the appeal had to be sent in on this.  Talking with Pat Fish, I found this out and she said I
should state that in the notification.  #1 on the Deficiency List, I ask that it can be allowed one bedroom with 7'
ceiling area and a consideration for the 2 rooms that have a 6' ceiling.

November 10, 2010
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